
  
 
 

Headteacher Update  

 

 

 

  

Welcome back everyone, I hope you’ve all had a lovely half term holiday.  

 

This week the children have been introduced to their new half term key stage topics of “It’s 

Showtime”, “The Greatest Show”, “Carnivals” and “Lights, Camera, Action”.  

Today some of our Y6 pupils have represented the school, and supported their community, 

by bag packing to help fund our Lea Green residential. 

Invitations to our Father’s Day celebrations will be sent via our Tapestry Memos. This invite is 

for all the important male role models in our children’s lives.  

We are looking forward to meeting you all on Wednesday 14th June for our Teacher’s     

Welcome for 2023-24. We will be sharing information regarding this early next week.  

This week in assembly, we shared the book “Super Duper You”, a story about what makes us 

unique.  

Please see our summer poster, via ParentHub next week, for all our parent events for this half 

term - it’s a busy one!  

 

Many thanks, Olivia Olivia  

 

Buds 

Buds have started our new topic “The Greatest Show!” and we have been learning 

about the circus. We have ignited our topic with a circus themed sensory story, adding 

juggling balls, making our own circus tickets and enjoying circus themed attention    

autism sessions.                                                                                                     

We are looking forward to learning circus acts next week! 



 Happy Birthday this week to:  

Hussein, Arthur & Diogo 

 

 
 

Kirsty D for designing and creating a fabulous 

water wall for pupils in Oak Trees class.  

                                                                                                                                                      Golden Leaf Award 9th June 2023  

Roots  Alfie for using core signs in the classroom, & noticing 

  that a friend in class was absent by taking their photo to 

  an adult and saying “poorly”. 

Trunks  Danny for great focus in intensive interaction. 

Boughs  Logan for fantastic engagement during our Rocket   

  Phonics sessions, remembering all of his new sounds. 

Oak Leaves  Blake for working hard on his fine motor skills at our 

  repeating pattern provision table. 

Catkins  Luca for being ready for learning after his white room 

  sessions in the morning. 

Woods   Poppy for growing in confidence. She is beginning to 

  confidently ask questions & ask for help when unsure. 

Oak Trees Jack for asking a friend to play. 

Seedlings Milena for using her back brace every day at school. 

Blossoms Charlie for tolerating tooth brushing. 

Green Shoots   Max for constructing & reading four part descriptive    

  sentences. 

Twigs Gracie-Mae for showing interest in the new sensory story. 

Saplings  Theo  for being helpful & doing some lovely tidying up. 

Branches  Tom for fantastic engagement & effort during focused 

  work in maths and literacy. 

Buds Betty for tolerating a change to routine & having her hair 

  cut in school. 

 

 

Olivia’s Outstanding Award                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Fentyn for excellent communication using symbol’s on Liz’s lanyard! 


